Having trouble viewing this email? View as a webpage



FELTON, BERLIN & ERDMANN

HOME | ABOUT US | PERSONAL RISK MANAGEMENT | INSURANCE CARRIERS | CONTACT US |



December 2020



Welcome

I am pleased to send along our quarterly newsletter.

Please feel free to send us your feedback about the material presented as well as topics/ideas for future newsletters.

Best wishes!

Rob Erdmann

News from Felton, Berlin & Erdmann

How the Pandemic May Affect Your Homeowner's Insurance

While COVID-19 continues raging across the country, the pandemic has made many people worry about their homeowner's insurance coverage.

We've all seen how the pandemic has damaged the U.S. economy and it is affecting the insurance industry as well, prompting some to worry about large policy rate hikes or their ability to pay their premiums on time, if at all.

This item answers some of the most pressing insurance questions homeowners have.

Read More



Pandemic-related Charity Fraud Booms: FBI

Many Americans want to help during the COVID-19 pandemic by contributing to charities, but the FBI is warning that scammers also are angling to get at your money by posing as charities to help coronavirus victims.

Nationwide, the FBI and other law enforcement agencies have received reports of scammers fraudulently soliciting donations for individuals, groups and areas affected by COVID-19. Here's how you identify a scam.

Read More



Home-Based Business Not Covered by Homeowner's Policy

With recent advances in both technology and the internet, and many people working from home or having been laid off due to the COVID-19 pandemic, many Americans have or are planning to start a home-based business.

But will your homeowner's policy cover the risks of such a business? Find out here.

Read More



Contact Us

Robert H. Erdmann, ARM President/CEO 978-548-3740 rerdmann@fbeins.com

100 Corporate Place
Peabody, MA 01960
www.fbeins.com



Click here to unsubscribe | Change Preferences/Email Address